
Nursery Newsletter 
 
We had a lovely coffee morning on Saturday. Thank you to everyone who came, it was so nice 
to see so many parents turn up, especially when the weather was so awful.  
    
The topic in class will continue Christmas Celebrations. The children are creating lovely Christmas 
artwork and Christmas decorations for the classroom, working with a variety of media and 
materials. We will also begin our letters to Santa.  
 
Learning intentions linked to class subject.  

• Exploring textures and media  
• Practice mark making  
• Exploring textures.  

 
Tickets are now on sale for the nativity. We will also record the performance. The cost of the DVD 
will be £5.00 but I am not sure when they will be due back. I will try to have them back before 
24th December.  
                                            Shape, Star Colour Green Number 4  
 
Can you create a collage with your child so we can talk about their work at carpet time.  
                                                                
Information  
Thank you for your donations of fruit and voluntary contributions towards the cost, without your 
support we would not be able to offer this provision.  
                                                          
Dates for diary   
6th of December pre-school Nativity Mayfield main hall from 9am till 10.30.  
20th of December Nursery Nativity Christmas songs last day of term.  
Arrive at the nursery for 10am performance will start when everyone has arrived, no later 
than 10.30 will finish at 11am.  
Refreshments and mince pies will be available.   
School will close at 1pm on the 20th of December for the Christmas Holiday.  
Back to school on the 6th of January2025  
20th of January Inset day  
 
 
Mrs Edwards Head of Pre-School and Nursery  
  
 


